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Hi Dr. Hall,

Based on the feedback I received at the Executive Committee meeting last Monday 3/27, please find the attached updated APM for Priority and Early Registration Policy.  I made the following minor edits:
· Made sure the use of new committee name SEMC was used throughout the policy (replaced old EM acronym)
· Changed title of OIE Director to AVP
· Updated the table to hopefully provide more clarity to the registration order
Also, here are the updated numbers for you to share with the committee:
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Thank you for providing feedback and working with me on getting this new policy approved.  I wanted to summarize my understanding of what was discussed on 3/27 regarding moving forward with this policy:
· With only a couple meetings left this semester, it will not be approved prior to fall 2023.
· Since the changes that were suggested were only minor, the next step is this will go to the Academic Senate for a first reading.
· It should be at a 'top' priority to get approved in the first few senate meetings of the fall 2023 semester.
· Phong Yang, current Interim AVP Enrollment Management, could request a call for faculty representation on the current Strategic Enrollment Management Committee now for the fall 2023 semester.
· The executive senate did not have any major concerns with the policy and were overall in support.
· Given the committee is already formed and meeting regularly and priority/early registration is already operating under their purview, we can move forward with the proposed changes now since they are more operational.  These changes do not need to necessarily wait for Academic Senate approval of this new APM.
Is my last comment correct?  I wasn't quite sure if I interpreted that accurately or not.  If you could provide clarification on that, I would appreciate it.

Again, thank you for your help and support with this!

Laura Yager, M.A. (she/her/hers)
University Registrar
Director of Veterans Services

Division of Student Affairs and Enrollment Management
California State University, Fresno
p: 559.278.6114 | fax: 559.278.6020 | lyager@csufresno.edu
http://fresnostate.edu/registrar
http://fresnostate.edu/veterans
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Continuing Student Priority/Early Numbers™

Priority Early Total Eligible
Term (PRiACounts) | (PR2B-F counts) (Priorty+Eariy-PRIB.F counts) % in Priority | %in Early |Total % Priority and Early |Notes
Fall 2023 637 1130 20327 313% 556% 869%
Spring 2023 752 1229 24304 309% 506% 815%
Fall 2022 679 1924] 22010 3.08% 874% 1183%
‘Spring 2022 815 1924] 26222 311% 734% 10.45%
Fall 2021 618 1479 22233 278% 6.65% 9.43%
‘Spring 2021 729 2409 26345 277% 914% 1191%
Fall 2020 450 1719 20630 218% 833% 1051%
‘Spring 2020 532 2556 24500 217% 1043% 1260%
Began "Early” registration term
Fall 2019 3n 1762 20949 177% 841% 10.18%for 19-20 AY

“Does not include student counts for 60 Plus program OR the following groups who receive priority as new students: Athletes, Smittcamp, CAMP.
International. Also, these numbers may be adjusted after inital appointments are created due to late additions or subtractions of students from

certain groups.





